
Rooftop Solar 
is in Trouble!

Idaho Power is trying to limit
locally-owned solar power to
maximize its own profits.

This new rate structure would
make rooftop solar less affordable
for Idahoans each year.

The Problem

Idaho Power

The Solution
The PUC should reject Idaho
Power’s proposals and require fair
rates & fees for local solar owners.

We should be expanding access to
solar to equitably address climate
change & support local economies.

We need your help!



You Pay:

Solar Credit
(utility pays you)

Fixed Charge
(you pay utility)

Idaho Power should provide fair
compensation for your power production.

Portneuf 
Resource Council

QR code

Take Action!

Idahoans Deserve
Equitable Access to
Solar Power!

Meet their own energy needs
Stabilize their energy costs
Strengthen their energy resilience 
Support their local economy
Honor their environmental values 

Idahoans have the right to generate their own power to:

Your New Power Bill Under
Idaho Power’s Proposal

sc.org/saveidahosolar

Find more information and ways to
take action by scanning the QR code
or visiting the website below!


